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Reference: F-2022-00748

Dear Requester:

On 2 February 2022, the Officeof the Information and Privacy Coordinator received your
24 January 2022 correspondence seeking records under the Freedomof Information Act on
“Organizational HistoryofCentral Intelligence Agency, 1950-1953", Chapters VI
(“Problemsof Scientific and Technical Intelligence”), Chapter VII (“Economic,
Geographic, and Basic Intelligence”), and Chapter VIII (“Current Intelligence and
Hostility Indications”).

“This letter serves to acknowledge that CIA has received your request, and to further let you know
that CIA has assigned your request the reference number provided above. In future
correspondence, please use this number to facilitate our location of your case information.

Our records indicate that you previously requested this same information in your request dated
25 January 2022. which was assigned reference number F-2022-00671. As this new request is a
duplicate of your previous request, we have cancelled it accordingly and will continue to process
F-2022-00671.

If you have any questions regarding this response, you may contact this office at (703) 613-1287.

Sincerely,

Andra Barker
Acting Information and Privacy Coordinator


